
Samuel E. Shull School 
Invites 5th & 6th Grade Students 

to Participate in... 

Use THIS FORM to Sign Up By Friday, March 5th 
 

WHAT TO EXPECT:
Weekly Virtual Lunch Meetings 

Beginning on March 8th
Every Monday from 10:42-11:27

 
Learn to build healthy & positive friendships!

Meetings will include activities and games that 
promote acceptance & respect. 

 
CLICK HERE to attend a voluntary information session on

Wednesday 3/3 or Friday 3/5 during lunch.
 

WEAR PURPLE on Friday to celebrate #NoOneEatsAlone

Become a leader & help us build a positive school culture!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdrmOmfKQtLcDqd9YoekNev4Iups8RJvbblmHhQNwJtqs13tg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://meet.google.com/eis-aqwg-qye

